
March 5, 2017 
 
 
Autumn Registration 
Please complete your financial responsibility statement and take care of any holds on your 
account.  The College cannot register you for classes until this is completed. 
 
Autumn registration windows will open on Fri., March 24 at the following times:  
• Class of 2018 – 6:30 p.m.  You will be registered for your required courses during the week 

of March 20. 
• Class of 2019 – Class of 2019 students will register themselves for required 

courses.  Details regarding registration will be coming soon.  Windows will open at 6:30 p.m. 
• Class of 2020 – 7:00 p.m. You will be registered for your required courses during the week 

of March 20. 
 
Class of 2018 Graduation Preparation 
Professional Photos – Tues., April 4 and Thurs., April 6 
Individual professional photos will be taken for the Class of 2018 composite.  Students with last 
names beginning with A-L will have photos taken on Tues., April 4 from 11:15 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
in 257 Parks Hall.  Students with last names beginning with M-Z will have photos taken on 
Thurs., April 6 from 11:15 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. in 551 Parks Hall.  Please dress in professional 
attire from the waist up.  We do not plan on having a makeup photo session, so please make 
every attempt to be there.  If you do not have a photo taken, only your name will be listed on the 
composite photo.  Each graduate will receive an electronic copy of his/her individual photo this 
summer and the class composite after graduation. 
 
Regalia Orders – Tues., April 4 and Thurs., April 6 
OSU Barnes & Noble Bookstore will have representatives at Parks Hall from 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 
p.m. outside the Student Lounge to accept regalia orders.  If you choose not to place your order 
on the days the representatives are here, you can place your order on your own by contacting 
OSU Barnes & Noble at 614-247-2000.     
 

  



Class of 2017 Graduation Information 
Information regarding graduation and related events will be available at the end of March in this 
newsletter. In the meantime, please know that: 
 
• PharmD students do not need to apply for graduation. 
• Please watch your email for a message from Beth Stiles, College Registrar, regarding sitting 

for licensure in another state. 
• Please see the checklist with items to be completed prior to graduation that was distributed 

last spring to make sure you’re on track.  If you haven't reviewed this list lately, it 
is posted here.   

 
College of Pharmacy Scholarship Application 
The College of Pharmacy Scholarship Application for the 2017-2018 academic year is now 
available! As a PharmD student, you are eligible to apply for many scholarships using this one 
application. To apply, please complete the survey at 
https://osu.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_bsaMnCFAwQ9wadD.  The deadline to complete 
the scholarship application is Mon., March 20 at 11:59pm. To access scholarship 
information, please visit http://pharmacy.osu.edu/future-students/scholarship-information-doctor-
pharmacy-students. 
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